
GLENFINNAN HIGHLAND GATHERING 

19TH AUGUST 2023 

 

It was a typical West Coast weather afternoon at Glenfinnan for 
the 2023 Games! However, there was a reasonable turnout of 
visitors and competitors across all the day’s events, despite the 
weather, so everyone was pleased. 
 
The Committee thank the Highland Society of London for its 
continued support in sponsoring the Highland Dancing 
competitions at the Games, and look forward to keeping in 
touch over the course of the year in advance of next year’s 
Games on Saturday 17th August 2024. 
 
2023 prize winners included Molly Anna Smith and Laura Boyle 
(Adult), Ellie Kilfedder (12-15) and Caitlin McBain (11-15). 


